
Policy Statement 
Code of Conduct – Title IV 

 
 Taylor Business Institute (TBI), as a school eligible to participate in the Title 

IV Federal Student Aid Program, will abide by the following policy: 

 

Taylor Business Institute does not nor will it ever have revenue sharing agreements 

with any lender. As the college is presently operating, its only lender is the U.S. 

Department of Education (USDOE) with whom it participates for Direct Loans and 

any servicer the Department may assign to service its loans. 

 

In no situation should any other lender relationships be initiated without the 

approval of the President and in no circumstances should any agent or employee of 

Taylor Business Institute engage in 1) revenue sharing arrangements with any 

lender, 2) any activities that would steer borrowers to a particular lender, 3) offer 

funds for private loans to students in exchange for providing concession or 

promises to the lender for a specific number of Federal Title IV loans, a specific loan 

value, or a preferred lender agreement, or 4) accept money gifts, favors, lunches, etc. 


